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                                                                               March 15, 2025 

  

Hi, 

  

               I’m writing this to you today to inform you that I oppose Bill HB 5130 and SB 59.        

               If your firearm was stolen and used in a crime, it would now end up on a list that could cause future 
problems.        

              Gun Registry- I oppose this 100%. It goes against RI law 11-47-41.  

          

Thank You,  

Scott Adams 

West Warwick, RI 


